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I am delighted that you will be joining us in Year 7 at The Derby High School this September. All the staff and pupils are really looking forward to meeting you.

My name is Mrs Szpunar and I will be planning your transition to The Derby High School.  

I or one of my colleagues will be coming to visit you at your primary school after the half term and you will also be coming to see us on the 5th of July.  

Please find enclosed a Derby book mark to welcome you to our school community.
We are going to have a great five years together.  

Your sincerely, 


Mrs Szpunar
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